San Diego Botanic Garden Docent/Volunteer Meeting December 4, 2013

The meeting was called to order at 10:08 am and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

There was no plant raffle at the meeting in order to provide time for members to enjoy the annual craft presentations by local (and SDBG member) artists, which were displayed at tables in the outdoor patio area. Diana Goforth won tickets to the Garden in the raffle for members who parked in the reserve parking area.

Minutes of the November 6, 2013 meeting were approved as presented on the SDBG docent website.

Treasurer's Report

Tandy Pfost announced that the Docent Society Fund had a balance of \$1,257.00 at the beginning of 2013 and now has a balance of 2,065.00.